
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPPAM 

NOTIFICATION 
No. F 18-13/2 /2005 ( Acad) 

Dated 19th May, 2020 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the last date for submission of online applications for 
various programmes of study has been extended from 20.05.2020 to the dates as given below in 
view of extension of lock down for containment of Covid-19: 
 

 

  Programme Last date 

1. 
 

All programmes (except 
B.Tech): 

15th June, 2020 
 

2. 
 

B.Tech  programme 15th July, 2020 

  
 

Date of Entrance Examinations will be notified separately when the situation will become clear. 
 

Sd/-( Dr. L. Boral) 
Controller of Examinations 

   :  
 

 

 


